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“With 

confidence in 

your love and 

mercy, O God, 

we lift our 

prayers for 

those in need. 

Heal them in 

body, mind, or 

circumstance, 

working in 

them, by your 

grace, wonders 

beyond all they 

may dream or 

hope. Amen.” 
 

 

 

 

 

Our Prayer List Includes 
Sandra Adams, Anna Anderson (sister of Eddie White), 

Kathy Anderson, Danny Angel, Linda Bain, Charlene Blair, 

Gerald Blankenship, Ray Blankenship, Julian & Grace 

Boggs, Ivy Boggess, Hayley Bramble, Patti Brasure, Evelyn 

Brewer, Jack Bright, Billie & John Brisson, Larry Britton, 

Lisa Sevier Bruner, Eddie Bryant, Kelsey Cader, Tamara 

Campbell, Bill Christman, Elspeth Cobb, Aiden Craft, Norma 

Crawford, Anna Jo Creech, Sydnee Elliott, Greg Duncum, 

Brittany Fritte, Chad Fugitt, Mary Gabbard, David Gaddis, 

Donna Gilstrap, Lonnie Godsey, Margaret Gray, Jim Gross, 

Delores Freeman-Harper “D”, Robb Hall, Judy Hart, Dell 

Henderlight, Rev. Calvin Hibbard, Rhonda Hoffman, Chad 

Howard, Donna Hollis, Katherine Hoskins, June Hubbard, 

Justin Hubbard, Elizabeth Hughes, Carolyn Hyden, Sam 

Jackson, Wayne Jenkins, Barbara Johnson, Courtney & 

Payton Johnson, Charles Jody, Billie King, Jodie Lanala, 

Chris & Ashley Lay, Carolyn Lawson, Jaysha Lawson, 

Damion Lawson, Dora Leach, Dora Lester, Don Light, Cade 

Lindsey, Rick Lindsey, Gayl Majors, Ruth Martin, Sam & 

Susan Martin, Brenda May, Wanda May, Jean McDonald, 

Kathryn Lay-Mclane, Johnny Miller, the Family of Kathy 

Mills, Lori Miracle, Rose Mitchell, Rob Mosser, Pam Omey, 

Joshua Penton, David Reece, Lisa Brock Robinson, Earl 

Roden, Daniel Rose, Johnny Rose, Tony Rose, Wayne 

Rowlett, Margie Rynott, Denny Sams, Robert Sandridge, 

Tammy & Greg Schmidt, Sara Schumacher & Family, 

George Scott, Jason Scott, Linda Scott, Peter John Scray, 

Michael Seay, Terry Seder, Lena Seely, Glenda Sexton, 

Terry Sexton, Joan Schlesing, Mae Shelley, Gary Shelton, 

Sawyer Sherrod, Alma Smith, Keats Smith,  Kenneth Sweet, 

Nathan Wayne Smith, Shanna Smith, Flora Strange, Bonnie 

Sutton, Tommy Sutton, Arthur Strunk, Jack Taylor, Tony 

Taylor, George Andrew Terrell, Allen Trimble, Dorothy 

Tucker, Barbara Vanover, Susan Versaw, Family of Shane 

Walker, Carmel Wallace, Phil Webb, Connie Wells, Chuck 

Williams, Gwen Williams, Jeremy Wilson. 

 
Prayer requests and updates may be placed in the offering plate or 

shared with the Church Office. 
 

 

 



 

A note from your 

Administrative 

Assistant 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A warm and happy hello to everyone, 

Here we are already into the month of June! For myself, it now 

holds a very special meaning as I come upon my one year 

anniversary of being your administrative assistant here at Corbin 

Presbyterian Church! 

When I think back over the past year, I have nothing but a happy 

heart, a smile, and an endless gratefulness for the blessing of 

getting to be here. It has been a year done wonderfully. 

In my first note to you several months back, I was excited about 

all the things to come; the new experiences and things to learn, the 

projects to start on, growing with the church and utilizing as much 

as I could of my recent business degree. Now this note reflects 

upon all of this and more, having seen several successes and 

growth! I know I have gained so much in this time, not just from 

the position but as a person too. I hold nothing back when I 

gratefully say that the church and all of you have made such a 

wonderful and positive impact on my life, and that there is no 

doubt I have experienced some of God’s plans in my life, unfold 

before me by being here. I have gained friends who I treasure and 

hold very dear, I can excitedly express how my spirituality has 

grown and flourished here, I don’t think I can condense all that I 

have learned into a paragraph though but I can say it is 

tremendous!  

I want to share that this year has been absolutely outstanding! I 

am without any doubt, so very Blessed! I want to extend a humble 

Thank You to each of you for being a reason in such a great time! 

I look forward to what all we have coming next.  

 

Shelby Stanaford  



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

On Sunday, June 9th we will celebrate Pentecost on the 50th day 

after Jesus’ resurrection on Easter. This is a joyful celebration of the 

promised gift of the Holy Spirit given to Jesus’ followers gathered 

in Jerusalem. Pentecost Sunday is often celebrated as the birthday 

of the Church which began to spread with strength throughout the 

world.  

 

 

The color of Pentecost is RED to 

remind us that those early believers 

experienced the gift of the Holy 

Spirit as tongues of fire. Everyone is 

invited to wear RED this Sunday. 

 

 
 

 
 

Tuesday 

9am – 12pm 
 

Volunteers are Welcome! 

 
Our Food Pantry is a wonderful service full of hard work and 

dedication in an effort to provide food for the community in need. 

We appreciate everything each of you do, and know that the 

community does as well. Volunteers are always welcome to come 

help out with gathering and bagging items, and more.  
 

 
 

Senior Box Program 
June 26th, 9am - 12pm 

 

Volunteers are Welcome! 

 
Our Senior Box Program is another 

wonderful service that reaches out to the senior citizens in the 

community in need of food. Each of you who take part in it are 

appreciated for your efforts. Volunteers are always welcome to take 

part in preparation and box day.  
 

 

APPLYING FOR 

A FOOD 

PANTRY CARD 

If you know 

anyone who is in 

need of a Food 

Pantry card to 

receive services 

from the CPC 

Food Pantry, 

please refer them 

to Corbin’s United 

Effort (CUE).  

 

CUE phone 

number – 606-

528-7523 

 

Hours of 

Operation 

Tue - Thur 

9:00am – 3:00pm 

 

http://www.godspantry.org/


 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Rehearsals will 

be discontinued 

until September 

4th  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We are starting our new Summer Worship Time! 

Sunday Morning Worship will begin at 10:00 am 
 

June 2 – September 1 
 

(Sunday School – 9:00 am) 
 

 

Thank you to the Choir for faithfully 

preparing and leading in worship 

throughout the year!  
 

 

 

The next Session Meeting will be on Tuesday, June 18th 

from 6-8pm.  

  
Cub Scouts Pack #488 will be meeting weekly on Tuesday’s from 

6:00-8:00pm 

  
ATTENTION: the cpcoffice@bellsouth.net and 

corbinpresby@gmail.com addresses are no longer active. Please 

ensure you have the updated email addresses for Rev Lisa and 

the church office. CHURCH EMAIL CHANGE: This is one of 

the changes made to improve our communications and progress 

with the database and website! Please update the email address in 

your contacts and begin directing all items to it while we make this 

transition. We don’t want anyone missing out on updates, 

announcements, and events, so be sure to check your contact 

information! 

 
Church Office/Shelby Stanaford: churchoffice@corbinpres.org 

Pastor Lisa Eye: pastor@corbinpres.org  

mailto:corbinpresby@gmail.com
mailto:churchoffice@corbinpres.org
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July’s book is Bel 

Canto by Ann 

Patchett. It tells the 

story of a famous 

American soprano 

who becomes 

trapped in a hostage 

situation when 

she’s invited to 

perform for a 

wealthy 

industrialist in 

South America. 

Congratulations to Cub Scout Pack 488 for a great year!  

Their end-of-year celebration, the Blue & Gold Banquet, will be 

held Tuesday, June 4th from 6:00-8:00pm in Fellowship Hall. 

 
Care Kits – Our children are continuing to collect that will be 

available for our Food Pantry clients and other neighbors seeking 

assistance. Each Care Kit will include toothpaste, a tooth brush, 

shampoo, and soap. You can help by placing donations of these 

items in the bins in the fellowship hall. All types and sizes are 

helpful and welcome! (However, donations of other personal care 

items are not needed at this time.) If you’d like to know more about 

how you can help with this project, please contact Jennifer Marsh at 

jennifer.marsh@ucumberlands.edu 

  
The Cents-Ability Offering will be received in worship on 

Sunday, June 16th - during the Joys, Concerns, and Announcements. 

What is now called Cents-Ability began as an initiative of 

Presbyterian Women in 1976. As a small first step in the battle 

against hunger and poverty. We invite everyone  — of all ages — to 

contribute a few cents at every meal. This simple act is an expression 

of thanks for what we have received. It is also a commitment to share 

with others in response to Jesus’ command “You give them 

something to eat.” When members bring their offerings to church on 

the appointed Sunday, all of those coins “make a joyful noise unto 

the Lord” as they are received and dedicated. All of the funds 

received go to support the work of the Corbin Presbyterian Food 

Pantry. 

 
Book Group Movie Night – Sunday, June 9 at 6pm in the 

Library—The movie is “Mother’s Day,” a 2018 BBC drama based 

on the aftermath of the March 30, 1993 IRA bombing in 

Warrington, Cheshire, England. It tells how the actions of two 

mothers on opposite sides of the Irish Sea are brought together in 

the wake of this tragedy which killed two young children and 

injured dozens more as they were shopping for Mother’s Day cards 

and gifts. It stars Vicky McClure as real-life Dubliner, Susan 

McHugh, who organized one of the largest peace rallies in Irish 

history just days after the bombing, and Anna Maxwell Martin as 

Wendy Parry, whose 12-year-old son, Tim, was killed in the attack. 

The film depicts the complexity of the “Troubles” that plagued 

Northern Ireland, Great Britain and the Irish Republic and the 

courage of these women whose actions ultimately played a part in 

the 1998 Belfast Good Friday Peace Agreement.  

mailto:jennifer.marsh@ucumberlands.edu


 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank you to our Sunday School Teachers! David Begley leads 

the Adult Class and Jennifer Marsh leads the children following the 

Time with Young Disciples during worship. 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer is bringing some new opportunities in worship. 
 

 

First, many have noticed the transformation of an area at the back 

of the sanctuary especially for children that we are calling the Pray-

Ground. At Corbin Presbyterian Church, as Jesus did, we want to 

welcome children of all ages as integral members of the body of 

Christ. The Pray-Ground is a space where young children quietly 

engage in age-appropriate activities while experiencing worship in 

the sanctuary along with their church family.  

(There may even be some materials and activities that adults will 

enjoy too!) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday, June 16th begins a new summer worship series called 

 

 
  

What happens when our expectations of how things should be are 

not met? When our world falls apart? How do we press onward 

when our tightly-knit plans unravel into loose threads? What do we 

become when our identity—or the path we’re on—comes undone or 

changes direction? What if all of this is not the end we fear it will 

be? 
 

In our unraveling, sometimes life surprise us with unexpected joy, 

love, and hope—with a new beginning we couldn’t have imagined. 

Sometimes we need God to unravel us, for we long to be changed. 

This worship series explores 12 biblical stories of unraveled shame, 

identity, fear, grief, and joy, dreams and expectations. These are 

stories where God meets us in the unraveling of our plans—and 

us—into something new. 
 Genesis 18:1-15, 21:1-7 – Sarah Laughs (Unexpected Joy & Surprise) 

 Matthew 14:22-33 – Peter Sinks into the Water (Unraveled by Uncertainty) 

 2 Samuel 3:7; 21:1-14 – Rizpah Mourns Her Sons (Public Grief That 

Inspires Action) 

 Luke 19:1-10 – Zacchaeus the Wealthy Tax Collector (Radical Unraveling 

of Vocation) 

 Exodus 7:8-23 – Pharaoh Hardens His Heart to Moses’ Requests (When 

Humans Unravel God’s Plans for Justice) 

 Acts 9:1-20 – The Conversion of Saul to Paul (Discovering a New Path) 



 Jeremiah 29:1-7 – Encouraging the Israelites in Exile to Plant Gardens & 

Build Houses (When Dreams Unravel) 

 John 4:1-29 – The Samaritan Woman at the Well (Unraveled Shame) 

 John 20:19-29 – Doubting Thomas (When the Unimaginable Happens) 

 Exodus 1:22, 2:1-10 – Moses’ Mother Gives Up So He Can Live (When 

Our Plans for Our Children Unravel) 

 Job 28:12-28 – Job’s Lament and Loss (Seeking Understanding When 

Everything Has Fallen Apart) 

 Mark 5:1-20 – Jesus Heals a Legion, a Man Possessed by Demons (The 

Unraveling of the Mind) 

Watch your email and the table in the Fellowship Hall for materials 

to help us engage each of these passages even if you have to miss a 

Sunday! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



JUNE CALENDER 
 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

      1 

 

 

 

 

2 

7th Sunday of Easter 

Sunday School 9am 

Worship & 

Communion 10am 

 

3 4 

Food Pantry 9am-

12pm 

Cub Scouts Blue 

& Gold Banquet 

6-8pm 

5 

Sr Box Sign Ups 

10am-12pm 

6 

Bulletin 

Deadline 12pm 

TOPS Meeting5-

7pm 

7 

AL ANON Meeting 

12-1pm 

8 

9 

Day of Pentecost 

Sunday School 9am 

Worship 10am 

Book Group 6pm 

10 11 

Food Pantry 9am-

12pm 

Cub Scouts 6-8pm 

12 13 

Bulletin 

Deadline 12pm 

TOPS Meeting5-

7pm 

14 

AL ANON Meeting 

12-1pm 

15 

16 

Trinity Sunday 

Father’s Day 

Sunday School 9am 

Worship & 

CentsAbility 10am 

17 18 

Food Pantry 9am-

12pm 

Cub Scouts 6-8pm 

Session 6-8pm 

19 

Women’s AA 

Group 6-7pm 

20 

Bulletin 

Deadline 12pm 

TOPS Meeting5-

7pm 

21 

AL ANON Meeting 

12-1pm 

 

22 

23 

2nd Sunday of 

Pentecost 

Sunday School 9am 

Worship 10am 

24 

Sr Box Truck 

Delivery 

9:30am 

 

25 

Food Pantry 9am-

12pm 

Pack Sr Boxes 6-

7pm 

Cub Scouts 6-8pm 

26 

Sr Box PickUp 

Day 9am-1pm 

Women’s AA 

Group 6-7pm 

 

27 

Bulletin 

Deadline 12pm 

TOPS Meeting5-

7pm 

 

28 

AL ANON Meeting 

12-1pm 

29 

30 

3rd Sunday of 

Pentecost 

Sunday School 9am 

Worship 10am 

      

 

 
 


